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Tuesday, 18 June 2024 
 
 
THE HOD WELCOMES THE NEWLY APPOINTED MEC FOR EDUCATION, THE 
HONOURABLE  SIPHO HLOMUKA, MPL.  
 
 
The HOD for the Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Nathi Ngcobo congratulates and 
welcomes the appointment of  Honourable Sipho Hlomuka, MPL as the MEC for Education in the 
7th Administration.  
 
“As a Department, we would like to welcome and congratulate Honourable MEC Hlomuka for his 
appointment as an Executive Authority for the Department. We want to pledge our support to 
Honourable MEC Hlomuka; and we also undertake to support and work with him as we continue 
on an upward trajectory of the education outcomes in the Province of KwaZulu-Natal,” said HOD 
Ngcobo. 
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